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Heads Up 
 
 

Dear parents 

 
It’s been rather a tumultuous week! 

 
Emotional news, visits to A&E, key stage one sats, residential meetings, 

football tournaments, Crucial Crew at the Rugby Club…… I am pleased 
to report that Finn is making a good recovery and is keen to play on the 

tyre swing already!  
 

Year 6 really enjoyed their time learning about different aspects of safety 
during the Crucial Crew event, many of which were specifically designed 

to help them to prepare for the transition to high school.  
 

I was extremely proud of our year 4/5/6 football squad on Wednesday 
when we travelled to Wincle to compete against Kettleshulme, Bosley and 

Wincle. Although we didn’t actually win any of our matches, the children 

never lost heart and played with energy and enthusiasm, despite the 
considerable amount of sheep poo on the playing field. Apologies to all 

the parents who kindly washed it out of kits and clothing. Thanks to the 
lovely KICKSTART staff for organising and being so patient. 
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Things are a little topsy turvey next week with PE on Monday and Sale 

Sharks on Wednesday. Please make sure the children have PE kit and 
trainers in school for both of these days and we will be sending it home to 

be washed on Wednesday. After school club will therefore be on 
Monday rather than Thursday next week. 

 
It’s the PTA Quiz tomorrow – thanks for the donations and raffle prizes, 

it’s set to be a great evening.  

 
Don’t forget that our jubilee bank holiday is on Friday next week…let’s 

hope that the weather is favourable! 
 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please 
report it to school and follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 
Diary Dates:    

 
Monday 23rd May   - Kickstart PE & After School Club  
Tuesday 24th May   - KS2 Music Lesson Clarinet - Bring instruments  

Craft Club – collect at 4.20pm 
Wednesday 25th May   -  Sale Sharks Tag Rugby – School Uniform to be worn and PE  

kits need to be in school   
      KS2 Football Training at Kettleshulme (for those signed up) 
      collect children from school at 4.40pm 
Thursday 26th May    - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM 
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